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Hello, Senate Committee on Natural Resources
I work with children with special needs, highly vulnerable to toxic chemicals in Children's Products and the
environment. | wholeheartedly endorsed the Toxic Free Kids Act that was passed in the past, and would much like

to see OHA be given the resources they need to support and carry out the bill as intended. Please do not pass SB
836, which would make unnecessary obstacles that would only benefit the chemical industry.

Thanks!

Marjorie Kircher, MS OTR
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